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GREENPOWER Goodwood Heat 10 June 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
The Bourne Academy would like to offer your child the opportunity to participate in the 
Greenpower F24 Goodwood Heat 10 June 2018 

 
Travel to and participation in this event is free of charge. We will meet at The Bourne Academy at 
approximately 5:45am with a planned departure time of 6.00am. The aim is to be at Goodwood 
for race registration and team briefing at 7.30am. Students can expect to be back at The Bourne 
Academy by approximately 6:30pm.  
 
Supporters are welcome to attend the event but must make their own way to and from the venue 
and should be aware that parking for private vehicles is chargeable. Supporters will not have 
access to the paddock and pit lane areas. 
 
All attending students should bring their own lunch and plenty to drink. Energy drinks are NOT 
permitted and will be confiscated. 
Students may bring cash to buy refreshments but they will be responsible for this.  
Race suits, gloves and helmets will be provided. Students need not wear uniform but ideally 
should wear black trainers.  
 
If your child wishes to attend this event please return the attached reply slip by Friday 8th June to 
Mr. Binstead in the TED department.  
If you have any questions regarding Greenpower racing, please contact Mr. Binstead on 01202 
528554 ext 249 or email mark.binstead@thebourneacademy.com 
 
Yours sincerely 
Mr. Mark Binstead 
Technology Engineering and Design Technician 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Reply Slip RE:  
 
GREENPOWER Goodwood Heat 10 June 2018 
(Return to Mr. Binstead in the TED department) 
 
Name of Child ……………………………………………….. 
 
     
 
Signed…………………………………………Parent/Carer                   Date………………………………………….. 
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